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I am in favour of R.S.P. application to reopen the airport for a cargo hub on the grounds
that thanet is an area of extreme unemployment. There have been two 
large employers local to Manston,  Batteshanger colliery with about 2000 employees and
Pfizer with a similar number of staff. When the two employers closed 
down it was deverstating to the local employment of the area. Mansion producing
employment to the area wood be of great benefit to Thanet and the local area.
Manson as a freight hub I would imagine would relieve the freight flown into Europe and
transported by ferry to G.B. 
Graham Denton.
Thanet resident for 70 years.
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